
Mission & Giving Update – March 2021 

Uzimatele, Kenya: 

Pastor George has sent an email expressing grateful thanks for the donation of £750 which 
we sent last month. This converted into 112,000 Kenyan shillings and was used as follows in 
the Family Home: 50,000 for food; 12,000 for electricity and water bills; 30,000 to pay for 
care-givers (who help George & Jacky to look after the children); 20,000 to pay the Matron.  

He also sent some photos:  

Children in the Family Home:  
 
 
Back row, from the left: Cathrine, 
Mitchell, Faith, Trizah, Danson, 
Christina, Monica, Angie, Debby, 
Anna, Erick,  
 
Front row, from the left: Sheiba, 
Jackie, Brad and Brandon. 
 
Not in the picture: Lovin (student 
on Law course); Everline (student 
on IT course); Joy (youngest girl 
who has just joined the Home). 
 
 

 
           Pastor George and his wife Jacqueline (Jacky).  

 

 

Children at the Uzimatele primary school.       



Goma, Democratic Republic of 
Congo: 

Claudaline has sent us some 
pictures showing support for 
children in two local schools, where 
there is malnutrition and some 
sickness. The ASDIG charity which 
Claudaline supports runs a Nutrition 
Centre providing meals for children 
and also has a nurse helping with 
health treatments and medication. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Claudaline has 
also sent a 
picture of 
children and staff 
at Grace School 
praying for their 
sponsors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have recently also sent £750 
to support Claudaline’s work in 
Goma.  


